September 8, 2015

Mayor and Members of Council

Re: City-Owned Billboards

The following resolution was passed at the January 27, 2015 meeting of Municipal Council regarding the above-noted matter:

"That the communication dated January 2, 2015 from Councillor van Holst, regarding billboards and City-owned lands on which billboards site, BE REFERRED to the Civic Administration for review and report back to the appropriate Standing Committee; it being noted that the City's current policy and by-law pertaining to billboards are presently under review and are expected to be reported upon during 2015."

I would like to enquire as to the status of this matter and would like to receive an indication as to when a report will be coming forward in this regard.

Respectfully submitted,

M. van Holst Councillor Ward 1